
PERSONAL STATEMENT 

Noor Sahib Khan, son of Haji Karam Khan, born on January 1, 1967, in the resilient and culturally 

rich region of North Waziristan Agency. My life's journey, deeply rooted in the values of integrity, 

dedication, and excellence, has been marked by a relentless pursuit of knowledge and a 

commitment to serve my community and profession. 

It was at the prestigious University Public School that I began my scholastic adventure and where 

I laid the groundwork for my future academic and professional pursuits. During my intermediate 

study at Edwards College Peshawar, I gained analytical and critical thinking abilities that have 

benefited me in my professional life, adding to this formative experience. The University of 

Engineering and Technology (UET), Peshawar, provided me with the technical know-how and 

creative thinking required to tackle the complexity of contemporary engineering problems, and 

this was the pinnacle of my academic goals—a Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering. 

 

I started working as a professional in 1995 when I became a Sub Divisional Officer in the C&W 

Department. I served in Bannu, Miranshah, Parachinar, South Waziristan, and Orakzai throughout 

my early career, where I refined my abilities and gained a deep comprehension of the infrastructure 

requirements and difficulties of our area. I continued my journey by assuming the position of 

Executive Engineer in Mohmand, Khyber, North Waziristan, and Kurram, which allowed me to 

get more leadership experience. I then worked as a superintendent engineer at Kohat, Mardan, and 

Peshawar as a result of my professional trajectory. Currently I have the privilege of leading South-

1 wing as its chief engineer, supervising vital infrastructure projects that are essential to the growth 

of the area.  

 

As evidence of my dedication to lifelong learning and career advancement, I took part in the 2008 

Japan International Cooperation course on the construction and upkeep of mountain roads in South 

West Asia and the Indochina region. In addition, the IKRAM Training and Infrastructure 

Development Institute in Malaysia offered an international course in road construction and 

maintenance, which I finished in 2011. My worldwide perspective on engineering techniques and 

breakthroughs has been enhanced by these overseas encounters. 

In order to stay up to date with the most recent advancements in civil engineering and infrastructure 

development. I have participated in a great deal of seminars and training sessions offered by 

different institutions around Pakistan. 

Now, I am aspiring to contribute on a broader scale by contesting for a member position in the 

PEC Governing Body elections. My vision is to foster an environment where innovation, 

professionalism, and ethical practices are paramount. I am committed to advocating for policies 

that support continuous professional development, the integration of cutting-edge technologies, 

and the promotion of sustainable engineering practices. 

In conclusion, I stand before you not just as a candidate but as a fellow engineer deeply committed 

to the progress and prosperity of our profession and our community. Together, we can build a 

stronger, more resilient engineering community that meets the needs of today and paves the way 

for a brighter, more sustainable future. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


